
 

April 9, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE 
 
 
To staff, Familyhome providers, individuals we support and their families,  
 
On March 13, 2020, Bethesda made the difficult decision to close or modify the services we 
provide to our community, with the exception of Adult Residential Services which continues 
to provide supports through difficult times and in an exemplary way.  In addition, we are so 
thankful for the staff who have had to modify supports, finding new ways to support people, 
your flexibility is appreciated. 
 
From the beginning, Bethesda’s focus has been the health and safety of the people we 
support and our staff.  Our decision making is based on this principle and we will continue 
to pursue this above all else. 
 
At this time, I am announcing that all closures and modifications will continue until  
May 3, 2020, at which time a review will take place and further direction provided. 
 
Let me take this opportunity to thank all of you for living the Vision, Mission and Values of 
Bethesda. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 


